
2019 OLNEY ELEMENTARY SCHOOL SCIENCE FAIR 
Sponsored by OES PTA 

 
The OES Science Fair will be held on Wednesday, February 27 from 6:30–8:30pm.  
ALL AGES are welcome to participate in the noncompetitive Science Fair. Students 
may work individually, with siblings or in groups.  In order to encourage significant 
hands-on experience, groups larger than 3 participants are not recommended.  It’s a 
fun way to learn more about science, to try out a new experiment, and to have fun 
with friends. 
 
If your child wishes to participate in the Science Fair, please complete and return 
this registration form to the Media Center no later than Friday, February 15.  You 
may also register by emailing the completed form (with signature) to 
dharmapad@live.com. 
 
Questions?  Contact Mishra at dharmapad@live.com. 
 
 
Project Title:    
 
Participant(s): Grade:                    
 
    
 
 
    
 
 
    
 
Please include at least one parent's email address in case our coordinator has any 
questions or needs to send additional information. 
 
Email Address:   
 
 
My child would like to participate in the OES Science Fair. I understand that the 
event is non-competitive and participation is voluntary. 
 
Parent / Guardian Signature:   
 
Date:   
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